
 

General Meeting 
Monday October 9th, 2023 

President’s Report  

From May through September much was accomplished. 

In May members participated in the Great American Cleanup removing 
refuse in Memorial Park and adjacent locations. 

During the summer Yearbook Chair Susan Licari produced the 2023-
24 GCS yearbook.  Hopefully by now you have all received it and will 
take time to review the valuable information within. 

In June the club received National Garden Week Proclamations from 
the City of Stuart and the Board of County Commissioners while 
members placed floral arrangements at each of the county libraries. 

In September, several members participated in the International 
Coastal Cleanup at Sandsprit Park and at the House of Refuge beach. 

At the FFGC Fall Board Meeting it was announced that The Florida 
Gardener will no longer be printed. But it will continue to be viewable 
on the FFGC website and a hard copy is available by subscription. 

Li Roberts and her team have put a lot of effort into organizing the 
October 20th District X Fall Meeting celebrating FFGC’s 100th Year. 

Rosita Aristoff, President 


